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TSIIONKWANONHSO:TE LTC PROVIDES UPDATE 
ON VISITORS POLICY 

The Tsiionkwanonhso:te Long Term Care Facility (LTC) is providing the community with 
an update regarding their visitor’s policy. The change in visitor’s policy is keeping with 
public health guidelines. 

Designated caregivers to LTC residents are being offered visitation in the facility. Upon ar-
rival to the building, they will be required to take a rapid COVID-19 antigen test. After the 
rapid antigen test, visitors will report to the screener, then escorted to your loved one's 
room. You no longer have to wait for your results. Only one designated caregiver is allowed 
at a time. 

The LTC will be adding more time for designated caregivers to visit, starting April 26, 2021. 
Visits for caregivers will be held only on Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays, and Sun-
days, from 11a.m. - 6 p.m. Consideration will be given for outdoor visits with caregivers 
as soon as weather improves, and the surrounding areas are out of the GRAY lockdown 
designation. Copies of the visitation policy is available upon request. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and understanding during this very difficult 
time. Please know that the safety of our residents, and our residents’ families, and our staff 
is our number one priority. 

If you have any questions regarding the LTC visitors policy, please contact the Tsiionkwa-
nonhso:te Long Term Care Facility at 613-932-1409. 


